
Year 2 Newsletter 

This week we have been learning…

In our writing this week we have written a 

recount about our school trip to the 

pantomime or our weekend. We have 

been able to edit this piece of work 

before writing it up in our best. 

In Maths, we have been continuing to 

count on in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. We have 

been able to use RUCSAC to solve word 

problems, some of us have been able to 

use RUCSAC to solve word problems, 

some of us have been able to use the 

inverse to check our answers. 

In our inquiry sessions we have been 

researching musical artists from our 

country.  We have been able to discuss 

the genre of music and instruments they 

have used. We have used this new 

knowledge to create a piece of music in 

their style. 

In P.E we have been able to play netball 

ensuring we could defend our goal and 

pass to our team mates. 

How you can help at home.

Count on in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s

Home Learning this week:

Reading with your child. 

Spellings

Multiplication

Spellings: find, mind, behind, old, 

gold, cold, hold, told, every, 

everybody 

Please remember 

Christingle service on Tuesday 18th

December at 3pm. Wednesday 19th

December come and see our travel 

agents from 2pm. We are back in 

school on 3rd January. The class email 

is 

empire@langleyparkprimaryacademy.

org.uk  or 

jazzy@langleyparkprimaryacademy.  

org.uk 

if you wish to discuss anything further. 

Thought for the week. 

Langley Park Primary Academy

Friday 14th December 2018 

Merry Christmas and a happy new year from

The Year 2 team


